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Roof drains – double-check the height of the main and overflow 
drains. We do not want the drains set too low; otherwise, they will hold 

water and dirt, discolor the membrane, standing water, mosquitoes, 
and potentially cause premature damage to the membrane over time. 

 

 
 
 

The overflow drain should not be in a sump or in the 
same sump as the main drain.  

 

 

   

 
 

 

 
 

Locations of drains will be discussed at the roof pre-installation 
meeting based on the roof insulation drawings.   

Please talk to your roofer and make sure that they alert you if the 
drains are too low or incorrectly located. 

 

http://www.pepperquality.com/
http://www.pepperconstruction.com/

